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Your submission for this review:

This increase is arbitrary and just another way the residence have to continue to pay (again) for the councils mismanagement of
funds there are decreases in service levels but an expectation to pay more this will put households under pressure especially in
the former Wyong area which has many more lower income residence and will be unmanageable for many - just plain unfair on
top of an already unfair council rate rise





